October 10, 1988

Mr. Seymour Rosen

SPACES

180l North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen,

As usual, I found & lot of great interest in the
newest issue of SPACES. I hope you will be able to
include further information about the sad events
surrounding Kea's Ark in the next issue. Do you
have an address at present where I can send a
contribution to Kea Tawana?

It was interesting to read about Stanley Papio's Iron
Works. 1It's the first I've heard of it since friends
happened on it a few years ago. I've enclosed an
article they wrote for the surrealist journal Arsenal
on Stanley. You may want to add it to your files.

best ZE%ZEQiE

Hal Ramm

1622 West Sherwin, Apt. 2
Chicago, Illinois 60626



